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Lindsey Huss First Scholarship Winner. 
Topeka Jayhawk Club is pleased to announce award of a $500 scholar-

ship to KU student, Lindsey Huss.  Lind-
sey will be a sophomore who describes 
herself as a Jayhawk since birth.  She's 
planning to apply to the KU business 
school after finishing her core classes.  
She'll be looking for internship opportu-
nities the summer between her junior 
and senior years.  Lindsey is the daugh-

ter of TJC member Jeff Huss. Congratulations.  TJC is pleased to use its 
dues money to give benefits back to the membership.  We've included 
two pictures of Lindsey, one current and one from an early visit to a 

TJC function. 
 

Time To Get On The Bandwagon! 
Some of you may remember that Cecil and Anna Baker kindly drove 
their Midwestern Music bandwagon for us in the St. Pat's parade a num-
ber of years ago for several parades.  Herschel Stroud and the TJC band 

looked super on the circus-like wagon. 
 
With Cecil's recent passing, an estate auction was held recently, and 
TJC bought the bandwagon!  We spent $3000 of treasury funds ( a sizea-
ble chunk of the balance) and have pledges from members for another 
$800.  That leaves us $200 
short of the $4000 paid at auc-
tion.  We also now have antici-
pated one-time expenses for 
rewiring the trailer and paint-
ing it with a cool Jayhawk mo-
tif.  We've tentatively decided 
not to paint it until we have 
money in hand from extra do-
nations, so please consider 
helping with this special pro-
ject.  Checks can be made pay-
able to Topeka Jayhawk Club and sent to Box 67694, Topeka, KS 66667.  
Cecil and Anna built the bandwagon in 1964, so we're pleased to get it 
on its 50th birthday.  Plans include a small plate attached to the wagon 

memorializing the Bakers and the date. 

TJC Friendly 

Merchants 
Member 

Discounts! 

Don’t forget to 

check out the  

Friendly Mer-

chants page on 

our web-

site. 

Receive 

discounts when 

you present your 

Topeka Jayhawk 

Club member-

ship card. 

 Quiznos Sub 

 Framewoods 

 Jocks Nitch 

 Performance Tire 

and Wheel 

 Carmona Comfort Air 

 Cobler Plumbing 

 Sweet! Baking 

Supply 

 Topeka Art Guild 

 TEAM Barrington 

 B.J. Hickert Estate 

Planning 

If you own a business and would like to be a part of this 

program, please contact any board member listed above. 

TopekaJayhawkClub.com 
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Please send this application with your 2014 dues, payable to “Topeka Jayhawk Club” and 

Topeka Jayhawk Club 
P.O. Box 67694 

Topeka, KS  66667 

___ $15 Single Membership/year  or ___ $45 Single Membership/3 years     ___ 1st Time 

___ $20 Family Membership/year or ___ $60 Family Membership/3 years    ___ Renewal 

Principal Member’s Name: 

Additional Names for Family Membership: 

 

Address: 

City, State, Zip: 

Membership Year is from January 1st through December 

Home Phone #: Work Phone #: 

Email: 

Please send newsletter via:    USPS ____  or  Email ____              Visit us online at: 

 

Pass this form on to a friend or family member! 

KU Day At The Topeka Zoo. 
Don't miss the local KU Ad Astra chapter's KU Day at the Topeka Zoo, 11:30 am, Sunday, July 
20 at the Big Gage Shelter House (at north edge of zoo parking lot)  Zoo reps will discuss sev-
eral animals including the baby tigers (we like Kansas born tigers) and spend some time dis-
cussing the species, "Jayhawk."  Updates from the Hill will also be provided.  Cost is $15 for 
KU alumni members and $25 for non-members.  The public is invited.  The cost includes 
lunch, photo opportunities with Baby Jay and ADMISSION to the ZOO through the special gate 
adjoining the shelter house.  Those wishing to pre-pay can send checks to KU Alumni, 1266 

Oread, Lawrence, KS 66045. Questions: trockers@kualumni.org  or call 785-864-9778 
 

Free Commercial For Cox Cable. 
TJC doesn't endorse any particular TV provider, but your editor is very happy with his Cox 
service lately because of all the KU programming.  Cox now offers on its Channels 22 and/or 
122 or digital 2022 (usually weather radar etc.) various sports programming including "Late 
Night at the Phog" shown live.  KU home basketball game pre-shows and post-shows are tele-
vised along with the team/coach interviews heard on the KU radio network.  You can listen 
to the interviews on the radio while driving home and then watch them on Cox.  During the 
summer, Cox is airing "classic" KU basketball games.  I've recently caught the Legends game, 
a couple of 1988 tournament games and the special hour presentation on "Danny & the Mira-

cles" guaranteed to make any true fan weep at several points.  Thank you, Cox. 
 

Thanks, Pat Henderson. 
Assistance KU Athletics Director Pat Henderson spent some time visiting with the June TJC 
board meeting which was open to all.  A good crowd gathered at Henry T's to hear updates 
on stadium renovations and other KU sports topics.  Pat always adds details missing from 

news stories, and his interest and support of TJC are always appreciated. 

mailto:trockers@kualumni.org

